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NORTH WARWICKSHIRE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF THE       22 March 2017 
EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 
 
 Present: Councillor Humphreys in the Chair 
  

Councillors Bell, Hayfield, Reilly, Simpson and D Wright 
 

Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Chambers, Farrell, 
Phillips, Smith (Substitute Councillor Bell) and M Stanley 
 
Councillors Clews, Davey, Davis, Hanratty, Jenns, Jones, Lea, Payne, 
Singh, Smitten, Waters and A Wright were also in attendance.   

 
72 Disclosable Pecuniary and Non-Pecuniary Interests 
 

None were declared at the meeting. 
 

73 2018 Parliamentary Boundary Review 
 

The Chief Executive reported that the Council had been invited to 
comment on the representations received in respect of the Boundary 
Commission’s 2018 Parliamentary Boundary Review for North 
Warwickshire. 

 
 Recommended: 
 

That North Warwickshire Borough Council supports the 

Boundary Commission for England’s initial proposals for the 

North Warwickshire Constituency as published on Tuesday 13 

September 2016, and requests the Boundary Commission 

rejects the alternative proposal by Jim Cunningham MP, and 

supported by Geoffrey Robinson MP. 

 
 
 

 
David Humphreys 

Chairman 
 


	None were declared at the meeting.

